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We Are A Multicultural
Church: 40 years on
10-15 June 2025

2025 marks the 40th anniversary of the Uniting Church’s
1985 declaration: ‘We are a Multicultural Church.’

This June, we celebrate with a vibrant national gathering and
worship celebration.

National Theological Consultation                        10-12 June

Sunday 15 June is the official date for national
celebrations.
A worship resource will be available in early June for
local communities to celebrate.

National Celebration                                                       15 June

Reflection on the Declaration  |  10 June
Being a Multicultural Church: Forty Years On
25 speakers from across the country will share insights and
reflections.

A Theological Reflection for the Present Time  |  11 June
Living Cross-culturally as a Multicultural, Intercultural Church
Four papers presented by academics and practitioners
examine the topic through biblical, theological and historical
lenses.

Forty Years On and Beyond!  |  12 June
Papers are presented by people around the country.

A three-day National Theological Consultation will be held at United Theological
College, Sydney, with online streaming and hubs around the country.


